Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 22nd Sept 2020
 
· The board thanked all the staff for their hard work to prepare for re-opening the school.
· Congratulations were extended to all the 2020 Leaving Cert students on their calculated grades results. The board thanked all the teachers for their giving their time and expertise to facilitate the calculated grades process in these unprecedented times.
· The new Admissions Policy has been approved by CEIST and adopted by the board. The new policy is available on the website.
· The board approved an amendment to the Assessment and Reporting policy so that 4 - 6 teacher graded assessments would be completed by 6th years before Christmas 2020.
· The board ratified the Health and Safety Control of COVID-19 Policy for Students.
· All in the school community are encouraged to keep up the good work, to stay safe and well in these challenging covid-19 times. 
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